IN THE SUPREME COURT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE
REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 4 OF 2015
CLOSURE OF SUPREME COURT BUILDING

It is hereby notified that the Supreme Court building will be closed on
Saturday, 1 August 2015 from 2pm onwards and the entire Sunday, 9 August 2015.

If there is a request for an urgent application to be heard before a Judge or
registrar during the above dates, the necessary directions for the hearing to take place
will be made. The after-hours Duty Registrar can be contacted at (65) 6332 4351 or
6332 4352,

Dated this 31st day of July 2015.
VINCENT HOONG

REGISTRAR
SUPREME COURT



